
From: Mark S.  
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 9:12 AM 
To: Becca  
Subject: Mykel 
 

Becca, 
 
I have been derelict in sending you a note regarding Mykel Miller. Mykel was our primary 
interface for the installation of a Pulastic floor at our home. And has since answered a number 
of questions we had. The experience with Mykel couldn’t have been better.  He is not only very 
knowledgeable but tremendously responsive to our barrage of questions and requests.  You 
have a very happy customer. (And the floor is terrific). 
 
Thanks 
 
Mark 
 


